

(2)

Wish it would do to put  
off leaving for England till  
a week later. Of course this  
depends on Eva, you have  
probably heard from her this  
week & have some idea what  
she is doing. I wish this at  
my office & then may be some letter  
from her at home, but I do  
not wish to live a day in asking.  
I fear I shall hardly be able to  
get through my work here  
properly this week. I will  
not be able to see my maps  
printed off, & will have to

(2)

think it would do to put  
off leaving for England till  
a week later. of course this  
depends on Eva, you have  
probably heard from her this  
week & have some idea what  
she is doing. I wish this at  
my office & then may be some letter  
from her at home, but I do  
not wish to live a day in asking.  
I fear I shall hardly be able to  
get through my work here  
properly this week. I will  
not be able to see my maps  
printed off, & will have to

been a large part of the  
 report which the printers  
 have just taken in hand today,  
 not ready for the press. I have  
 heard nothing from Mr Selwyn,  
 & on the whole, if it would  
 suit with Eva's plans I  
 feel it would be better to stay  
 here till Aug 3, sailing from  
 Pominiski on the 7th. This

would still give me about ten  
 days of the landings before the  
 Brit. Association, which would  
 be time enough. As it is arranged  
 now, if I leave here on the 27th

(4)

it - is nearly an month before the  
meeting of the Brit. Ass<sup>n</sup>, & as  
I was supposed to be going across  
to see something of the Continent, this  
seems rather a large flock of  
holiday to use up were in  
getting to Swansea. What do you  
think? If you think that Eva will  
be tired out waiting if course I  
can & will leave everything here just  
as it happens to be, & let Mr  
Selwyn gather up the stray ends yet  
when he comes back as felt he  
can.

Please let me know what  
yours are love from Eva.  
Yours affectionately  
George